Ken Scott, EdD

From: Martie McEnemey <mmcenern@aum.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 11:25 AM
Subject: ALUM Alumni Association Update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning,

Thank you for your interest in the AUM Alumni Association Board of Directors. | want to fill you in on what has
happened thus far, and future next steps. Following the deadline for applications, the nominating committee met and
determined the board candidates that will be presented to the Alumni Board as a whole. [am pleased to say that your
nomination has been selected to move forward and will be presented to the Alumni Board for a vote at their next
meeting this Friday, October 4™,

Following that meeting, either | or a current member of the Board will contact you regarding the outcome.
Again, thank you so much for your interest in the Board and best wishes,

Martie McEnerney

Martie B. McEnerney

Senior Development Officer

Auburn University at Montgomery

Office of Advancement

7515 Haleyon Summit Drive, Suite 102
Montgomery, AL 36117

Phone: 334-244-3433 Cell: 334-546-4646
E-Mail: mmcenern@aum.edu




